Crossett city council met in special session February 13, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the conference room of the Crossett Economic Development Building.

Present:		Mayor McCormick
[bookmark: _GoBack]			Council Members:  Martin, Foster, Rowe, Knight, Rodgers and Marshall
Absent: 		Clerk/Treasurer Walthall and City Attorney Hamilton

Mayor McCormick announced that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial statement for January 2017.
Financial reports were presented.  Questions concerning certain line items were asked and answered.
Assistant Clerk/Treasurer Lisa Gulledge explained that several bills paid in January were actually bills which will be charged to 2016.  Adjustments will be made and revised financial statements will be presented.  
Councilwoman Rodgers expressed concerns about charges from Hamilton and Hamilton.  She asked that a contract be negotiated.
Councilwoman Rodgers also asked that a clearer policy concerning compensatory time be established. 
Mayor McCormick added that there are several issues in our current city handbook which need to be addressed and amended.
With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
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